
MID WEEK MEMO – November 12, 2020 

Picture retakes have been rescheduled for Friday, November 20th. (Online learners are welcome to 
come in between 9:30 and 10:00. No appointment is necessary but if this does not work for you, please 
call the school and we will help you find a more suitable time.) 
 
Students who would like a school photo retaken are asked to bring in their original proofs. This is not 
required, but it does help the photographer know what needs to be different in the new photo. Retake 
day is also for students who missed having their picture taken the first time. We encourage all students 
to have their picture taken, whether or not they will be purchasing packages, as this is the photo that 
will be in the 2020-2021 Senator Fairbairn MS yearbook. 

School Store 
Thank you to everyone who purchased items from the school store.  Orders should arrive in the next 3 
weeks. 

 


